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Re: Variation to Queensland Rail's Enforceable Voluntary Undertaking (EVU) 

I refer to Queensland Rail's request, dated 16 June 2023, to seek a variation to EVU initiatives as 
contained in 'EVU Appendix 1 - Trackside Safety Initiatives' (Proposed Variation). I acknowledge the 
regular communications that have occyrr.ed regarding this request with the Brisbane office of the 
Office of the National Rail Safety Regulator (ONRSR). 

In accordance with Section 256 ( 1 )(b) of the Rail Safety National Law (RSNL) I hereby approve 
Queensland Rail's variation request as detailed in the updated 'EVU Appendix 1 - Trackside Safety 
Initiatives' of the Proposed Variation to: 

> amend the wording for EVU Initiative 1 B; and
> extend the baseline completion date for Initiative 1 B; and
> extend the target verification date for Initiative 1 B.

Please note that in accordance with Section 256 (3) of the RSNL this decision will be published on the 
Enforceable Voluntary Undertaking Register on the ONRSR website. 

Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact Greg Wagner by email 
at greg.wagner@onrsr.com.au or on 0459 836 684. 

Yours sincerely, 

f--P.� 
Peter Doggett 

Acting National Rail Safety Regulator 
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